
 

  

 
 
 

January 20, 2023 

Re: WAGO 750-882 and 750-885 End of Life Notice  

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

WAGO’s Automation platform was first launched in 1995 and we continue to expand the 

product line with new controllers, couplers, and I/O modules. Ultimately, we know the life 

cycle of each specific product is not endless.  The current market situation for 

semiconductor components together with a component discontinuation unfortunately 

means that the products listed below will be discontinued. 

Background of discontinuation:  Product and component shortages due to global 

supply chain issues.  

Products/Versions being discontinued: 

 

Item number Item Name 

750-882 Controller ETHERNET; 3rd Generation; Media Redundancy 

750-885 Controller ETHERNET; 3rd Generation; SD Card; Media Redundancy 

750-885/025-000 Controller ETHERNET; 3rd Generation; SD Card; Media Redundancy; Extended 
Temperature 

 

 

Last call date: 

We have set December 1st, 2023, as the last call date for these items. The Last Call Date 

is the last order date in which you can still order the items. After the last call date, a new 

order can no longer be processed. 

Last delivery date: 

We have set March 31, 2024, as the Last Delivery Date. All orders received by the Last 

Call Date will be delivered by this date.  

  



 

  

 

Alternative options: 

WAGO offers several alterative controllers with higher functionality.  PLCs from our 
PFC100 (750-810X) and PFC200 (750-82xx) series could be used as a 
replacement depending on the application.  We recommend that you check to 
ensure that these products meet your needs regarding functionality and features.   
Our technical support team will be happy to assist you in selecting a suitable 
alternative.   

 
Please ask a WAGO representative to help you select an alternative or contact our 

technical support line at 1-800-DIN-RAIL.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

WAGO Corporation 
 


